
 

Ref.No. :BBPS/DW/2022/       April 12, 2022 

Van Students Safety 
Dear Parent,  
The school has always been earnest and steadfast in its commitment towards student safety. 

However, its alarming and disturbing to note that students waiting for their van loiter in the 

school grounds beyond 3.00 p.m. They may cause injury to themselves or to others as they wait 

for their respective vans. It is also not possible to detain teachers indefinitely to look after 

students.  Though the school has the provision of an all-weather shed for waiting students, they 

are still vulnerable and may get heat stroke in the scorching heat. Therefore, you are requested 

to please instruct van drivers to collect students latest by 2.20 p.m.  

Also, as per DOE guidelines, parents need to provide a lady volunteer in each van for student 

safety. You are required to provide the details of parent volunteer to the class teacher at the 

earliest. 

Soliciting your cooperation and support for safety and security of students. 

 

(Suruchi Gandhi) 

Principal 

Parent Volunteer Details 

Name of the student: ______________________ Van number: _______________ 

Van Driver: __________________________ Contact number: ________________ 

Volunteer details: Monday-____________________ Contact no.______________ 

Tuesday: ________________________________Contact no._________________ 

Wednesday: _____________________________Contact no. _________________ 

Thursday: _______________________________Contact no._________________ 

Friday: _________________________________ Contact no. _________________ 
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